
J. Ferrater Mora 
8 WILLOWBROOK LAÑE • VILLANO VA. P 

October 25, 2986 (actually, 1986) 

Eric van der Luft, Ph.D. 
108 Deborah Lañe 
North Syracuse, N.Y. 13212 

Dear Eric: 

I endose herewith copy of letter to Professor Alston. It 
is substantially the same letter I wroté some time ago; I 
hsve added only in two places: one, concerning the ñame of 
the Distinguished Faculty Fellowship, and another with the 
aim of assuaglng any possible fears of analytic-minded (some 
may say, anal-retentive) phllosophers. 

Although I have WordStar Camong other processing 
programs) your diskette did not go beyond provlding the ñames 
of the files. My Tandy 2000 is obviously not totally IBM 
compatible (not even all IBM machines are totally IBM 
compatible). 

I very much hope you will be given the D.F.F. 

Greetings to your wife. 

Cordially, f. 
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